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Parent Survey 
Thank you to the 235 parents who responded to the Utah Education Policy Center Stakeholder 
Survey.  Its purpose was to collect and report input from you, our stakeholders, about our school and 
faculty to increase educational improvement.  Your constructive feedback and comments will help us 
make improvements in our day to day operations of the school.  Not surprisingly, high on the list was 
the need for an updated building.  For those of us who work in the building each day we too recognize 
the need for increased efficiencies in heating and cooling, security and securing space so parents can 
support their child(ren) in school plays, musicals and other school sponsored activities.  Recently, a long 
term strategic planning committee was formed tasked to examine and explore all viable options for 
building a new school.  We will keep you posted as ideas are flushed out and whether this pipe dream 
could one day be a reality.  Again, we appreciate your comments and perspective. Your collective 
comments not only add validation to what we already know but also helps discover our own blind 
spots.   

Kent Fuller, Principal 
& Dave Garrett, Business Manager 

  
Shakespeare Play this Week! 
Students in 5th & 6th grade will present the annual Shakespeare Play.  This years’ play is “Much Ado 
About Nothing”.  The students have worked hard and are ready to share their talents.  Thanks to 
Leisha Black, Shana Heyn and company for directing the play, and to our many parent volunteers 
helping behind the scenes to make it a success! 
Parents, join us this week on Wednesday or Thursday evening, March 20th & 21st at 7:00 p.m. for a 
wonderful performance.   
  

Spring Break next Week 

There will be NO SCHOOL next week, March 25-29 as we enjoy our Spring Break.  We 

hope our CRA families will have a great break and enjoy some family time.  We will see you 

back at school on Monday, April 1st.   

  
CALENDAR 
Tuesday, March 19:         PTO Night Out @ Zupas in Sugarhouse, 5:00-9:00  
Wednesday, March 20:   Shakespeare Play, 7:00 p.m. 
Thursday, March 21:        Shakespeare Play, 7:00 p.m. 
Friday, March 22:             3rd Grade Field Trip to the Capitol Theater, 9:00-12:00  
March 25-March 29:        NO SCHOOL – SPRING BREAK 
Thursday, April 4:              Maturation for 5th & 6th Grades, 2:00 p.m. 
  
  
  
 


